
           

Activity News 
 
ICT Mahidol welcomed executive team from Deloitte Consulting during their 
visit for a collaborative meeting 
 

 
 

On 30 August 2022 – the Faculty of Information and Communication Technology, Mahidol 
University (ICT Mahidol), led by Dr. Pattanasak Mongkolwat, the Dean, together with Dr. Pawitra 
Liamruk, Deputy Dean for Academic Administration and Acting Deputy Dean for Organizational 
Communication and Engagement, welcomed Ms. Wak Solis, Regional Talent Acquisition Director, 
Southeast Asia Consulting, Ms. Meng Jie Tan, Talent Acquisition Manager, Southeast Asia 
Consulting, and Ms. Natchanok Kaewsuriyaporn, Talent Acquisition Specialist, Southeast Asia 
Consulting, from Deloitte Consulting during their visit for a collaborative meeting.  

On this occasion, both parties discussed and exchanged ideas on future academic 
collaborations and activities at MU AI Center. After that, Dr. Pawitra Liamruk led the executive 
team from Deloitte Consulting to see the facilities, classrooms, computer laboratories, Grand 
Auditorium, as well as teaching and learning environment at ICT Building, Salaya Campus. 
 
Source: https://www.ict.mahidol.ac.th/welcomed-executive-team-from-deloitte-consulting/  
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